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Minutes 
Board Meeting 

Monday, September 21, 2015, 
following the Masterplan Workshop for Guad River Trail 

Gardner Community Center 
520 W Virginia Street, San Jose, CA 95125 

ADMINISTRATION 
The meeting was called to order at 7:20pm 

Attendance 
Directors in Attendance: Heather Lerner, Richard Silva, Jack Nadeau, M.E. Petrich, Bill Rankin, Joan Bohnett, 
Bertha Ward(quorum) 

Directors Absent: Martin Delson (excused), Domingo Candelas (excused) 

Members in Attendance: Larry Ames 

Visitors in Attendance: J.P. Jones from city councilmember Pierluigi Oliverio’s office. 

Invited Speakers: None  

Minutes  
No minutes were approved. 

REPORTS 

Officer Reports 
None 

New Issues 
This short meeting was held after the master plan workshop for the public Guadalupe River Trail. The board 
discussed what they saw in the presentation materials for the workshop. 

The board discussed the upcoming trail cleanup for the Three Creeks Trail on September 26 at 9am. Board 
member Bill Rankin planned to walk the trail with City of San Jose Volunteer Coordinator Mollie Tobias on 
September 22, meeting at Coe if others wished to join. 

The board discussed the upcoming trail count on Wednesday September 23rd. Bill Rankin volunteered for all 
hours on the Three Creeks Trail and welcomed company. 

The board discussed an upcoming (separate) walk and cleanup of the Coyote Creek on October 17th. The 
walk was hosted by Save Our Trails member Larry Ames. 

The board discussed the upcoming Trail Forum on November 14th at 9am at the Mountain View Community 
Center. The board voted (6 ayes, 1 abstention) to donate $400 to the event to help pay for lunch.  

The board agreed to meet again on Oct 5th to plan for our next meeting which would include a talk by our 
board member Heather Lerner on the topic of Happy Hollow Park and Zoo and Trails. Heather is the 
Executive Director of the Happy Hollow Foundation. 

ADJOURNMENT  
The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm. The next meeting of the Board will be on Monday, November 16, 
2015, at 7:00 pm, at the Willow Glen Library community room. 


